

Amar Gajjar, MD

Scott and Tracie Hamilton Endowed Chair for Brain Tumor Research
Co-Chair and Member, Department of Oncology
Director, Neuro-Oncology Division
Co-Leader, Neurobiology & Brain Tumor Program

t 901.595.2615 f 901.521.9005 amar.gajjar@stjude.org

June 23, 2011

Joshua's Wish PO Box 13896 Macon, Georgia 31208

Dear Ms. Solomon,

Thank you very much for your continued efforts in raising funds to support the Brain Tumor Program in memory of your son Joshua, your recent donation of \$5,000.00 and also your efforts to raise awareness of childhood cancer. Your continued support in our research in finding better treatment options for patients diagnosed with diffuse pontine glioma is much appreciated. We would like to truly thank all those that are contributing to this cause for their support of this live saving work. We hope that in near future we will be able to offer more effective therapies for children diagnosed with this dreaded disease. Sincerely,

Amar Gajjar, M.D.

Scott and Tracie Hamilton Endowed Chair for Brain Tumor Research Co-Chair and Member, Department of Oncology

Director, Neuro-Oncology Division

Co-Leader, Neurobiology & Brain Tumor Program